
As part of our learning, we have been pro-
gramming Bee-Bots to follow a map. Children 
showed great determination and patience to 
make it move where it needed to! Click or 
scan the QR code to see us in action! 

We have been travelling in different 
ways during our gymnastics sessions. 
Last week we learned how to jump 
and land safely from the apparatus.  

Always remember to bend your knees! 

We enjoyed our visit from Michelle 
and Hope the guide dog. Did you know 
that guide dogs start their training 

from 6 weeks old? 

We have been using manipu-
latives in maths to add two 
amounts together. Children 

are building their efficiency 
by “quick counting”. We have 
practiced this by using two 
dice and counting on from 

the largest amount. 

https://twitter.com/IPMATAshGrove/status/1613923866992074754?s=20&t=yaC6s_9tjDXNDQXGWThG7w

